Milford Animal Commission Meeting
November 14, 2022

Attendees:

Scott Ellingson (Animal Control)

Karen Dorney (Commissioner)

Sue Stanek (Commissioner)

Colby Collier (Commissioner)

Dave Chilla (Police Department)

Cathy Kamen (Commissioner via phone)

Meeting called to order at 5:30 pm.

Sue asked about the status of dog named Chestnut. Scott said the dog is eating and looks
better already.

Karen reported that there is one remaining cat at Caswell Cove but she is not able to be
caught as Beth is feeding her.

Justin assured Karen that gazebo at Caswell Cove will be taken down soon.
Commission discussed funds to be approved for Milton, the dog that we have had for a
while. Marc thinks he can use some training as he gets aggressive when being put back
in the cage. Karen made a motion to allocate money for Milton’s training. Seconded by

Sue. Motion approved.

Colby suggested putting a calendar together for the Commission. He will put something
together for our next meeting.

Marc’s wife is due to have their baby any day now and Marc will be taking off a few
weeks.

Meeting adjourned at 6:22 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Anna Accetta



